
 

 

 
NOTIFICATION OF BOARD MEETING 

 
LAGOS, 18th August 2023: The Board of Flour Mills of Nigeria Plc. (The “Company”) 

met in Lagos on Wednesday, 16th August 2023 to consider among other things the 

Company’s Audited Accounts for the year ended 31st March 2023 as well as the 

Unaudited Management Accounts for the 1st Quarter ended 30th June 2023.  

 

At the meeting, the Board meeting passed separate resolutions approving the year-end 

account and the quarter 1 account subject, however, to management resolving some 

questions raised by the Board on the separate account.  

 

The Board further resolved that the accounts should be deemed to have been approved 

on the date the issues are resolved and the separate accounts filed with the Nigerian 

Exchange Limited (the Exchange). 

 

Please note that the Company’s closed period which commenced on 1st April 2023 shall 

continue until the Accounts have been released to the Exchange and to the public and 

published accordingly. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

UMOLU, JOSEPH A.O. 

Company Secretary 
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